
6. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

TROLLEY DERBY

John Cadigan of Cashmere Community Youth Ministries outlined a funding
proposal for “The Trolley Derby”, a community event staged for the first time in
April 1998.

The Board received the information and requested a report back from the
Assistant Community Development Adviser to the July Board meeting.


